
Interactive meeting with New Zealand Peppol Authority, on 11th December 2023

Mr. Hiroyuki Kato

Director,

Digital Agency

Digital Agency Japan (Mr. Hiroyuki Kato), as a Japan Peppol Authority, receives a visit of New Zealand Peppol Authority, Mr. Michael Alp. 

Mr. Michael Alp

COO, MBIE 

Mr. Michael is a Chief Operating Officer, Ministry of Businesses, Innovation and Employment, New Zealand and has held several

management roles at MBIE, for instance handling all financial functions within Ministry including procurement.  

During the interactive meeting, both New Zealand and Japan update each situation of Peppol e-invoice adoption and discuss the 

plan of future collaboration, including the implementation of interoperability testing by using “PINT” 

between New Zealand and Japan.   
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